
Friday, September 5th, 2014
Fall Morning Running Club
Dundas Public School

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Your child has the opportunity to join the Dundas Fall Morning Running Club. The runs will take place at the track from 8:00-8:30 a.m. on Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesdays starting Monday, September 8th and ending Monday, October 6th. The runs will coincide with the cross-country running season. Two teachers will be supervising every morning. For every lap that your child runs, he/she will earn a popscicle stick. Upon school entry, your child will give their popsicle sticks to his/her homeroom teacher to record. At the end of each week, the class totals will be collected and the “Golden Shoe Award” will be announced and presented to the JK/SK class, the primary class (Gr. 1/2, 2/3) and the junior class (Gr. 3/4, 4/5) that have earned the most popsicle sticks.  

Please ensure that your child wears running shoes, socks, jogging pants or shorts and a t-shirt to practice. Should it rain, practice will be cancelled.

Parents and guardians are welcome to participate, but no popsicle sticks will be handed to them. Instead, at 8:30 am they will write their name on the attendance. At the end of the 4 weeks, the 3 parents who participated the most will receive a small prize and an honourable mention in our monthly newsletter. 

I look forward to a fun and active month of September and October!

Sincerely,

Rachelle Landry




P.O.R.

Health and Physical Education Teacher

Dundas Public School


